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Members of the Neighbourhood Forum 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Engagement and development of car parking facilities 
 
I wanted to write to you to give you an update on our current activities in relation to multi-tiered car 
parking at the Christie sites. 
 
We are currently concluding a procurement process to appoint a design team and construction 
partner to advise and work with us to develop potential solutions in relation to multi-tiered car 
parking.  We are aiming to conclude this appointment process by 9th December, 2016.   
 
As discussed at the Neighbourhood Forum we recognise the importance of working with our 
neighbours and local residents to jointly work up options that are mutually acceptable to us all.  In 
early January we will be looking to commence a process of dialogue and engagement with local 
residents and we will be looking to form a working group with representation from neighbours.   
 
It is intended that we hold a number of engagement events for both residents and other neighbours 
within the local community and once we have details of these events we will ensure that they are 
appropriately advertised. 
 
I hope you appreciate the update on the procurement process we have to follow and I look forward 
to seeing you at the next Neighbourhood Forum meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jason Dawson 
Director of Capital, Estate and Facilities 
 


